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October 14, 2014

Jesus Film showing in 
Africa.

March 7th

¥ Wisdom and clarity from God for what is the next chapter of our life. 
¥ Praise God for growth and encouragement we have been given since 

arriving in America.

Prayer Requests

 The ÒJESUSÓ film has just been translated into its 1,600th 
language!  It is recognized by the Guinness Book of World 
Records as the most translated movie ever and it is the most 
seen movie of all time.  Mission 865 is a push to finish translating 
the remaining 865 languages that have 50,000 or more people 
that speak that language.  Jesus Film Project translation teams 
have translated the film into around 100 languages in the last 
year alone!  It has been encouraging this year to be a part of such 
a huge project to reach the world for Christ in so many different 
languages.  My in-laws were here a couple of weeks ago and 
went through the Jesus Film tour.  It was fun for me to see them 
watch part of the film in their Slovak tongue.   
 What is next for us?  Part of this year in the states has 
been learning or relearning the American culture and trying to 
adjust to life here.  We have been learning about different 
opportunities within Cru like Family Life, Josh McDowell Ministry, 
Lifelines (an outdoor ministry), and others.  Cru is serving people 
through many different avenues.  Again it has been encouraging 
to be at Cru headquarters and be and feel a part of something so 
big.  It feels sometimes like the FBI for completing the Great 
Commission.  All that said, we are still trying to figure out what 
direction we will go in the coming months.  We will travel in June 
to Greenville, SC to find new financial partners who may be 
interested in our ministry. 
 I want to express a huge THANK YOU for your partnership 
with us financially and/or prayerfully.  We really appreciate your 
faithfulness to us.  It is very humbling to continually rely on God 
through you to meet our needs month by month.  Thank you!  

MISSION

865

DaraÕs parents visiting us in 
Orlando in February.  

Enjoying the pool at our 
apartment complex in 

FEBRUARY.


